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November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Careers,  

 

We are excited to inform you that Mrs Clarke is returning from maternity leave on Monday, 3 

December 2018 and will become 6D’s new class teacher. Mrs Clarke is an experienced teacher 
who already knows the children as she has taught them previously.  

Mrs Dunn will then be available to work with children across Year 6 to make sure that all the 
children achieve their very best in their remaining time at Cavendish.  

If you have any questions about this change, please do not hesitate to make contact with the 
school office.  

 

Yours sincerely 

  

  

Jonathan Nixon 
Head of School 


